Diddlebury Village Hall Report

The Hall was recently made available for a School (SoCS) Tabletop Uniform Sale.

Subject to current Government announcements regarding Covid restriction remaining in place:

The Hall will re-open for events, activities and hire on 21st June and exercise classes from 17th May.

An End of Lockdown Party is scheduled for the afternoon of Saturday 26th June from 12.30pm
Tickets are subsidised by the Hall, costing £1.50 for buffet and a drink. Children Free.

Flicks in the Sticks hopes to resume early July, once films become available.
Events planned in conjunction with St Peter's Church

- Harvest Supper - Saturday 9th October
- Christmas Fair - Saturday 27th November

More stringent Covid measure apply to exercise classes and these have to be booked in advance.
See Corvedale News or contact instructors for details.
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